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Governor Evers Violates State Law 

 
Recently, my office learned that Governor Evers has directed grant money to Planned Parenthood 
through Federal funds in direct contravention of Wisconsin Statute 20.9275 (2).  
 
In light of the facts, Representative Allen sent the attached letter to Governor Evers today and released 
the following statement: 
 
“No one is above the law of Wisconsin. Governor Evers must be held to the same laws as everyone else 
in Wisconsin. He may not like the law, but it is the law, and hopefully, Governor Evers will correct this 
violation and ensure that no further violations occur. 
 
“It is especially troubling that Governor Evers would violate state law to support an organization that 
continues to deny the most basic right: the right to life.” 
 

 
 

### 

The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City and Village of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Genesee, and Mukwonago. 

 


